




















Seattle: Option in Nanoscience and Molecular 
Engineering within the Bachelor of Science in 
Bioengineering degree (BIOEN-20110328)  
 
 

uwcr 
uwcr 

Board owner 

 
Please review the attached 1503 pdf requesting to 
establish an option in Nanoscience and Molecular 
Engineering within the Bachelor of Science in 
Bioengineering degree and post comments by 5:00 pm 
on Monday, October 3.  
 
If you have any problems viewing the attachment, 
please contact the University Curriculum Office at 
uwcr@uw.edu. 

Attachments: 

 BIOEN-20110328.pdf7.0MDownloadView  

  
 

viralimm 
DAVID KOELLE 

 

 
I am strongly in favor of this program. The US in 
general and UW in particular need to build skills and 
dominance in this dynamic and important area of 
academic and commercial endeavor. Graduates should 
be highly sought after in industry and academia 
(further training). David Koelle, Dept. of Medicine  
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